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Following is a list of items received by the Soquel Creek Water District Board of 
Directors that may be of interest to the WSAC. 

 On September 30, 2014 under the item of the General Manager annual evaluation, 
they received a memo recapping the District’s more important issues and 
achievements over the past year (attachment pages 167-175).  

 On October 7, 2014 an item related to the peer review of hydrological studies 
(attachment pages 59-72). The memo ultimately called for no action, though 
intended to provide staff direction for additional activities related to refining the 
sustainable yield estimates with the groundwater model and additional studies. 

 Also on October 7, 2014 an item to add USGS to the team with Hydrometrics in 
developing the groundwater model for the Soquel Aptos groundwater 
management area.  The City and Central Water District are also partners in this 
effort. 


